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RE: Source Water Protection Workshop November 16, at 7:00 pm at the Bairoil Town Hall,
1101 Antelope Drive, Bairoil, Wyoming

The Town of Bairoil has contacted me to assist with a Source Water Protection Plan. They would
like to proactively address maintaining the quality of their watershed through planning and
coordination with multiple agencies as well as address potential landowner issues before
problems arise. Often, starting these conversations early, coupled with good stewardship can
help avoid costly remediation and potential regulations in the future.

The purpose of the workshop on November 16, 2022 is to gather stakeholders within the
watershed to review the Source Water Protection Plan, with its contaminant inventory and
mitigation strategies. Topics we will discuss will include a review of Zones 1, 2&3, potential and
existing sources of contamination within the zones and those stakeholders who might have
oversight, ideas and voluntary measures that may be implemented to mitigate contamination of
the watershed. Also, we will discuss methods of educating the public about the importance of
protecting the groundwater through multiple educational venues.

If you have any questions, or ideas that you would like included, please contact me at 307-259-
8239 or mchristopher@warws.com. I look forward to seeing you there!

Respectfully,

Michelle Christopher
Source Water Protection Specialist



